
 

March 7, 2023 

 

Dear Mt. Hope Neighborhood Families, 
  
We are writing to express our gratitude for your support of the bond 2022 
initiative, which will enable us to start the construction of the new Mt. Hope 
school. Your support has been crucial in making this project a reality, and we are 
thrilled to be moving forward with this important improvement for our 
community. 
  
Over the next few weeks, you will notice some preparation work being done in the 
area where the new school will be built. This will involve demolition work to clear 
the way for the new construction. We are excited to see this project start to take 
shape.  
  
As we embark on this journey, we want to assure you that we are committed to 
keeping you informed about the progress of the construction work. We will 
continue to provide regular updates and communicate any changes that may 
impact our neighborhood and families. 
  
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time and thank you for 
your ongoing support. Together, we will continue to build Lansing’s future.  
  
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Shuldiner 

Superintendent, Lansing School District 

 
 


